
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Kings Lynn Dredging Campaign 2025 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners are advised that the Kings Lynn Dredging campaign will be taken place from- 

Wednesday 23rd July – Tuesday 5th August. 

Hopper Dredger “Cherry Sand” will be working from  Wednesday 23rd July – Tuesday 29th July. 

The Plough Dredger “UKD Seahorse” will be working from Saturday 2nd August - Tuesday 5th August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These works will be conducted within both the inner docks and the Riverside Quay berths.  

Mariners are advised to always pass slowly and cautiously. 

A listening watch on VHF Ch14 will be maintained throughout operations. 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

16 July 2025 
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